
Time for the Our Generation Camp has come around again! We are excited to get the chance to see 

young people encouraged and raised up to serve God in missions. This year is a little different because we 

are having two weeks of camp: June 17-21 and June 24-28! We have been so full the past years, Vision 

stepped out on faith to host 2 weeks of camp! This gives us the 

ability to reach more teens and have more time with them. There 

are still a few spots open if you know of a young person who would 

like to go. Contact us and we will help you get them there! Please 

begin to pray now that young people will be saved and surrender 

to serve the Lord!  

Beth and I are expecting our second child in July, which means 

he could be here before you receive our next prayer letter! Please 

continue to pray for Beth and the pregnancy. So far things are 

going really well and the doctors are pleased. Pray as well that the 

baby boy will be healthy! We let you know when he arrives!  

My time spent in Northern Ireland was a great personal benefit for my training and practical education 
in ministry. I would be remiss, though, to not mention the greatest blessing from that time: which is to see 
my friend James Wilson serving as the pastor of the Northwest Baptist Church in Derry, Northern Ireland. 
The Church was planted in 2006 by Travis Snode, but remains 
unable to fully support a pastor at the moment. In order to 
effectively minister and provide for his family, James is in need 
of some monthly support. You can give to James via PayPal or 
through Vision Baptist Missions (Memo: ‘Snode-James 
Wilson’). 

Sincerely, 
Sam, Beth, Ruby, and baby boy Quinn
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